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INSTRUCTION PLANNING COUNCIL

MEETING MINUTES OF

Friday, March 4, 2010
9:30 am – 11:30 am
Building 9, Room 354
Members Present:
Alicia Aguirre, Patty Dilko, Linda Hayes, Jonna Pounds, Carol Rhodes, Byron Ramey, Sandra Robles, Rita Sabbadini, Greg Stoup, Janet Stringer.
Members Absent: 
Leonor Cabrera, Denise Erickson, Sarah Perkins.
Guest:


Jenny Castello.

1. Approval of Agenda – Approved as amended
2. Approval of Minutes – February 4, 2011 – Approved as amended 
3. Business

I. Hiring Timeline for Spring 2011

The hiring timeline was reviewed and approved. Presentation of positions will be March 29, 

2:00 – 4:00 pm in 3-142 and the joint IPC/SSPC and APC discussion will be April 12 at 


2:00 – 4:00 pm in 3-142.


II. Educational Master Plan

Greg Stoup, Director or Research, Planning and Student Success, reviewed the purpose of the
college
Educational Master Plan and discussed how it directs the strategic planning process. The 
Emerging Trends in Higher Education document was distributed along with a PowerPoint 
presentation of Summary of Emerging Trends in Higher Education. Some Cañada highlights 
are:

· 75-80% of incoming student place into pre-transfer courses

· Success rates in basic skills courses are roughly 15% lower than the college average

· Students list time to degree and costs are as their primary college concerns
· In any given term 43% of our students take a single course

· Across all categories student performance has been shown to increase with the number of units taken


A break out session (listening forum) with 3 members in each group was conducted to answer 
the following:


1. Based on the environmental scan (what is happening in our community and at Cañada),

    what would you like to see as the “headlines” for the College in five years? (i.e. what 
                do you think the college should be “known” for)

2. What are the key areas we should have in our Mission/Vision?


3. As a college, what should we have as our Values?


To receive input from different planning groups, listening forums are scheduled for the month of 
March. Results of the listening forums and creation of draft Educational Master Plan will be 
circulated campus-wide by April/May 2011. A final draft will be circulated in Fall 2011. 

III. Annual Program Plan

 Committee members and faculty reviewed and made changes to the document. Bryon Ramey, 
IPC Co-Chair, will present the final document to Academic Senate for final approval.
4. Adjournment
The meeting adjourned at 11:30 am. 
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